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Weekly News – Friday 27th September 2019  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

The Year 5 Cake Sale is coming up next week! This is an invaluable source of 
funds, which directly benefits the three classes, so please pop along if you 
can. We have not yet decided how to spend the money, which you raise. We 
will let you know in this newsletter once we have decided. Thank you in 
advance for your generous support. 

In curriculum news, the children have completed their first piece of 
independent writing this week and we are looking forward to reading their 
efforts over the weekend. In Maths, we have come to the end of our Place 
Value topic and we will begin looking at addition and subtraction from next 
week. 

Please note that a child in Year 5 has recently lost a Fitbit watch.  We would 
strongly recommend that children do not wear or carry expensive accessories 
like these in school. Mobile phones are only permitted for those children 
walking to/from school unaccompanied and should be handed in to the 
class teacher each morning. 

IMPORTANT REMINDER: 

The initial deposit of £40 for Y5 school journey is set up ready for you to pay on 
ParentPay. This deposit is now overdue. Please confirm your child’s place as 
soon possible by completing and returning the slip on the letter you received 
recently. It is vital that we know now how many places to book. Thank you to 
all those who returned this information promptly. 

Enjoy the weekend. 

Year 5 Team               

  Homework Reminder 
You can access our Year 5 Home Learning Grid on the year group pages of the 
school website here: https://www.fernhill.kingston.sch.uk/year5 

Please note that we can provide a paper copy if you request it. 

Spelling 

Spelling lists have been sent out and dates clearly indicate the letter pattern of 
the week. The children will be tested on ‘silent letter’ words next week. 

Please ensure your child is reading daily and learning their times tables.  

                                           

 

Date Reminders 

Y5 Cake Sale 
Friday 4th October 2019 

 
 

 

Announcements 
Your child now has a Fern Hill diary. 
Please ensure your child updates it 
regularly with their reading. Please 
also use these for all 
communication with your class 
teacher. Separate letters are not 
required. 

Please let us know, in writing, if your 
child is to walk to and/or from 
school unaccompanied. 
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